General Education Review Task Force
Meeting Notes
09.16.22

Presentation on Employee and Student Survey on GE at UVU

e Taylor Lovell from Institutional Research presented results of the student and employee surveys
(link to slides).

o The overall findings show that students have a decent understanding of which courses at UVU
are part of General Education. Slightly less is their understanding of the purpose of GE courses.

e Half of employees and a little more than half of students believe that UVU's GE requirements
are achieving their mission (as described in the GE task force charge).

Presentation from GE Review Task Force Chair, Evelyn Porter

e Chair Porter presented on who our students are, past ideas about GE that been that have been
considered and reminded everyone of the charge and the proposed options (link to slides).

e The group discussed restraints such as USHE Policy R470, transferability and faculty workload.

e There was a discussion around why UVU has adopted the number of GE credits that are
currently in place, and student representatives shared that there is a need to articulate some
intentionality around the current GE requirements.

Big Ideas Exercise

e Chair Porter requested feedback from task force members in the form of “big ideas.” These will
be submitted anonymously and collated for the next meeting.


https://www.uvu.edu/academicaffairs/docs/ge-review/ge-survey.pdf
https://www.uvu.edu/academicaffairs/docs/ge-review/ge-student-demographics-presentation.pdf

